
                                                                                                                                

ACCELERATED REVIEW PROCESS - G 

 

   Office of the City Engineer 

 

   Los Angeles, California 

 

To the Honorable Council 

 

Of the City of Los Angeles              April 12, 2022 

 

Honorable Members:             C. D. No. 4 

 

SUBJECT: 

 

Portion of Wilshire Boulevard Airspace between Spaulding Avenue and Stanley Avenue – 

Resolution to Vacate - VAC – E1401310 – Council File No. 17-0545 

                          

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 

A. That the City Council reaffirm its findings of December 3, 2019, including that it has 

imposed all the mitigation measures that are within the control of the City as described in the 

Final Environmental Impact Report (State Clearinghouse No. 2016081014) that are 

associated with the impacts of the street vacation. 

 

B. That the City Council reaffirm its finding of December 3, 2019, that no new information 

exists to show that the project or circumstances of the project have changed to require 

additional environmental review, as described in State CEQA Guidelines Section 15162, and 

therefore the existing environmental documents adequately describe the potential impacts for 

this airspace vacation. 

 

C. That the City Council reaffirm its finding of December 3, 2019, that this vacation is in 

substantial conformance with the General Plan pursuant to Section 556 of the City Charter. 

 

D. That the Resolution to Vacate No. 22-1401310 for this vacation be adopted.  

 

 

TRANSMITTALS: 

 

1. Draft of Resolution to Vacate No. 22-1401310 

 

2. Addendum to the Environmental Impact Report dated February 2022 

 

 

 



City Council              -2-               C.D. No. 4 
 
 

DISCUSSION: 

      

Resolution to Vacate: At the meeting of the City Council on December 3, 2019, Council 

conditionally approved this vacation request. All conditions of the Council’s action of December 3, 

2019, under Council File No. 17-0545 have been fulfilled. The Resolution to Vacate is being 

presented pursuant to Council instructions of December 3, 2019. 

 

Resolution to Vacate No. 22-1401310 has been approved as to form and legality by the City 

Attorney. 

 

Environmental Considerations: The City Council, on December 3, 2019, found that it has imposed 

all the mitigation measures that are within the control of the City as described in the Final 

Environmental Impact Report (State Clearinghouse No. 2016081014) that are associated with the 

impacts of the street vacation. An Addendum to the Environmental Impact Report was prepared on 

February 2022. This Addendum analyzes proposed minor modifications to the LACMA Building for 

the Permanent Collection Project, as described and evaluated in the Certified EIR. The changes in 

the Addendum would not create any potential adverse impacts beyond those evaluated in the 

Certified EIR. 

 

Los Angeles City Charter: The Council’s action of December 3, 2019, complies with the 

requirements of Section 556 of the City Charter. 

 

              Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

  Bertram Moklebust, P.E. 

  Principal Civil Engineer 

  Permit Case Management Division 

        Bureau of Engineering 
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